
March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Reception Classes - Beach School

Due to a change in timetabling, your child will now go to Beach School every other week, alternating classes.

Starting this week, 2nd March, Miss Neve’s Orca class will go and then Mr Blanthorn’s Penguin class next week,
(9th). Please continue to send your child in with wellies and appropriate clothing on these days.

We look forward to continuing sharing these exciting adventures and this wonderful opportunity with you all
through our social media channels.

Yours faithfully

- Primary P.E CoordinatorCoralie Russell

mailto:crussell@atlantic-aspirations.org

